
ORKNEY ISLANDS COUNCIL 

Draft Masterplan for Orkney Harbours 

 

The Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005 . 

Under Section 8(1) of the above Act Orkney Islands Council has formally 
determined, in consultation with Historic Environment Scotland, the Scottish 
Environment Protection Agency and Scottish Natural Heritage that through the 
implementation of a Draft Masterplan for Orkney Harbours there is potential for 
proposals developed as part of the Masterplan to have a significant effect on the 
environment. 

The Draft Masterplan for Orkney Harbours will therefore undergo strategic 
environmental assessment and the findings will be presented in an environmental 
report. 
 
Copies of this determination and the associated Statement of Reasons are available 
from Orkney Islands Council Customer Services, Council Offices, School Place, 
Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1NY, as well as the Council’s website at www.orkney.gov.uk. 

Gavin Barr, Executive Director, Development and Infrastructure, Orkney Islands 
Council, School Place, Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1NY. 

Date. 14.01.2019 
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